Minneapolis Regional Labor Federation, AFL-CIO
Minneapolis Labor Review Editor
and Communications Director

The Minneapolis Labor Review and the Minneapolis Regional Labor Federation are excited
to announce our search for a new multitalented communications specialist to join our
team later this fall. This position will be responsible for telling the stories of today’s labor
movement for generations to come.

We are seeking individuals who can carry on the 117-year legacy of our print publication,
the Minneapolis Labor Review. In a time of constantly changing news/communication
strategies, we are looking for a leader who can manage systems change while still covering
day to day production timelines and content creation for both print and online platforms.

Producing the Labor Review includes all stages of production, from writing the stories, de-
signing the layout and soliciting the ads all the way to managing the mailing list and other
logistics. All of this production happens while exciting worker-led, union-led activity is
unfolding all around us daily—making our work to positively impact our members’ online
experiences just as critical.

The ideal candidate will have print publication design experience and strong skills in
Adobe InDesign.

If you have a strong sense of commitment to social justice, are innovative and inde-
pendently motivated and would like to learn more about this opportunity, please submit
a short letter of inquiry to chelsie@minneapolisunions.org. Your letter should include a
short summary of your relevant experience and what skills you would be excited to bring
to our team.

Additional job posting details will be posted online at minneapolisunions.org as available.




